
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

We are pleased to inform you about the opening of the 16th Branch Office of 

the National Union of Seafarers of India (NUSI) on 14th September, 2018 in 12, 

Pushp Vihar, Sector 6, Opp. Family Court, Near Saket Police Station, New Delhi 

– 110017 and can be contacted on +91 9769159425.  Many of our seafarers and 

their family members from Northern India will now be able to get the services 

and benefits of the many initiatives of NUSI. 

"Opening of NUSI office in the Indian capital city of New Delhi is one more 

important and historic achievement of NUSI which has been appreciated by all 

our seafarers, their family members, the shipping companies and the maritime 

administration" said Shri Abdulgani Y. Serang, NUSI General Secretary-cum-

Treasurer.  

The opening was attended by Shri Harbhajan Singh, General Secretary, Hind 

Mazdoor Sabha (HMS), Shri Sangam Tripathy, Sis. Nishi Kapahi, Shri Arvind from 

ITF Regional Office.  Shri Prakash Thakur will be the NUSI Representative in New 

Delhi. 

Shri Harbhajan Singh assured all support from the HMS to NUSI. Bro. Tripathy and 

Sis. Kapahi conveyed the greetings from Bro. Stephen Cotton, General 

Secretary of ITF, London and stressed on the importance of NUSI and issues 

related to women empowerment.  

The NUSI office in Saket in New Delhi is very convenient place and easy to reach 

for everybody.  Seafarers and their family members can now easily get all their 

work done here. 

NUSI is also planning to have regular get together in areas of skill enhancement 

and medical workshops.  Guidance and counselling will also be provided. 

Long live NUSI       Long live Seafarers Unity  

Your faithfully, 

 

(Abdulgani Y. Serang) 

General Secretary -cum-Treasurer 

Vice Chair, ITF Seafarers Section – Asia Pacific Region 

Vice Chair, ITF Asia Pacific Region 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 


